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To Whom It May Concern: 

 

Long Term Care Specialists has the pleasure of writing this letter of recommendation on behalf of The 

Medicus Firm, their team, and the service they provide. 

 

Historically, we’ve conducted our recruitment efforts internally and not had to partner with any outside 

sources. For the past four years, a member of The Medicus Firm’s Business Development team has been 

consistent and respectful in contacting me to see if that would change. With each time we spoke, met, 

or corresponded, I began to realize exactly why they are the leading firm in physician recruitment. 

Which is precisely why, when we were in an urgent situation, we turned to them. 

 

Upon engaging The Medicus Firm, our recruiter visited for an on-site profile. I’m confident the on-site 

profile played an integral part in our successful partnership. Not only did it allow us to meet and build 

rapport with our recruiter, it also allowed us to have in-depth and consultative conversations on how to 

best position our opportunity.  

 

Within days of our marketing strategy being deployed, we were presented with 4 highly qualified 

candidates. In a matter of just 45 days from start to finish, we signed the provider that will be the 

perfect complement for the group. 

 

Prior to partnering with The Medicus Firm, we felt very confident of our decision. As anyone knows, 

recruitment can take a substantial amount of time, but The Medicus Firm far exceeded our 

expectations. So much so, that the next time we partner, we will have to tame our expectations in a 

realistic manner. 

 

Our team gives the highest of recommendations to the team at The Medicus Firm. If you are looking for 

assistance with any recruitment needs, you will not find a more ethical, trustworthy, and dedicated firm. 

They will get the job done with the utmost professionalism. Feel free to contact me directly if you would 

like to learn more about our experience and why we have found a long-term partner.  

 

Sincerely,  

 

 

 

Jason Martin 

Chief Operating Officer 

Long Term Care Specialists 

(405) 601-8538 

Jason.martin@ltcsok.com  


